
  

 

NZX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
Mr Brendon Barnes, CIO of Quayside Holdings Limited, has announced his resignation to explore new 
horizons after eight years with the company. 
 
Lyndon Settle, Quayside’s CEO acknowledged Brendon’s enduring contribution to Quayside over the 
years.  “Under Brendon’s leadership, Quayside has achieved significant growth in our portfolio of 
assets.  His ability to drive change and create meaningful, lasting value for our community in the Bay 
of Plenty will be missed.” 
 
Quayside will look to appoint a replacement in due course. 
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